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THE COMMERCIAL APPEAL 
April 1, 1993 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederickm, MD 27102 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of March 21st. Although we 
did review thousands of documents obtained under the 
FOIA for our story about Army spying, much of the 
critical material resides in archives not subject to 
FOIA. 

We are not in a position to swap files right now as we 
may need to make further use of information we 
carefully gathered or reviewed over many months. 

With best regards, 

Henry A. Stokes 
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